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May 18, 2022 

MarineFisheries Advisory 

 

Limited Entry Menhaden Fishery Carrier Vessel Declaration 

 
Carrier vessels will be allowed in the limited entry menhaden fishery when the fishery opens on 

June 1st. Carrier vessels may carry up to one limited entry possession limit per day and this fish 

must be reported on a daily basis to the SAFIS dealer reporting system.  

Use of a carrier vessel in the 2022 commercial limited entry menhaden fishery is contingent 

upon submitting this form and receiving a Statement of Permit Conditions based on the 

information provided.  

Please contact Jared Silva (jared.silva@mass.gov) with any questions.  
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